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MICHIGAN INTERCHANGE 
OVERVIEW 

The Gordie Howe International Bridge project requires significant construction activity, including the demolition and 
removal of existing infrastructure, reconstruction of select roadways and bridges, and construction of new project 
inf rastructure. 

One of  the project components is the Michigan Interchange connecting to Interstate-75. Approximately three kilometres or 
1.8 miles of I-75 between Springwells Street and Clark Street will require modifications to accommodate the ramps 
connecting to the US Port of Entry (POE). The future project configuration of this area includes the following: 

I-75 between Springwells Street and Clark Street. See colours identified below.

Road Bridges:  
Road bridges carrying vehicular traffic over I-75 will be 
reconstructed at: 

• Springwells Street
• Green Street
• Livernois Avenue (two-way traffic)
• Clark Street

Pedestrian Bridges 
Bridges for cyclists and pedestrians will be located over I-
75 at: 

• Solvay Street
• Beard Street
• Waterman Street
• Junction Street
• Lansing Street

Noise Barriers  
Noise barriers will be installed in locations identified 
through the Detroit River International Crossing study and 
Final Environmental Impact Statement re-evaluation 
completed in 2018. Noise barriers will be located along 
the north side of I-75 between: 

• Green Street and Rademacher Street
• Livernois and Junction Street
• Junction Street and Clark Street.

Access Ramps 
North and southbound I-75 ramps will be accessible as 
follows: 

Northbound Exit Ramps: 
• Springwells Street
• I-75 exit to US POE (new)
• Campbell Street (new)
• US POE exit to I-75 (new)

Northbound I-75 Entrance Ramps: 
• Springwells Street
• Livernois Avenue
• Clark Street

Southbound Exit Ramps: 
• Clark Street
• I-75 exit to US POE (new)
• US POE exit to I-75 (new)
• Waterman Street (new)
• Springwells Street

Southbound Entrance Ramps: 
• Springwells Street
• Junction Street

Work to deliver this component of the Gordie Howe International Bridge project will be delivered in a number of phases 
over the next few years. Phase One activities began in fall 2019 and is anticipated to be completed in mid-2021.  

For more information on the Michigan Interchange activities, please call the project team at 1-844-322-1773, email 
info@wdbridge.com. Information on construction activities and road closures can be found at 
GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com.  
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